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October 27, 2010 
 
 
Steven D. Lawrence 
Management Analyst 
U.S. Department of Labor 
Center for Program Planning & Results (CPPR) 
200 Constitution Ave, NW S3317 
Washington, DC 20210 
  
Via email to: lawrence.steven@dol.gov  
 
 
 Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) #617456  Follow-Up 
 
Dear Mr. Lawrence: 
 
I am writing to follow-up on our August 12, 2010 FOIA Request on online enforcement 
database, addressed to the various offices of the Department, including MSHA, OASAM, 
OFCCP, OSEC, OSHA, and SOL.   Our last contact was your confirmation email dated 
August 18, 2010, in which you stated that the “Department would take an additional 10 
days” to fulfill our request.   
 
To date, our original request has not been fulfilled.  We are interested in learning what 
the status of this request is.      
 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mark A. Wohlschlegel II 
    Staff Attorney 
 
 


